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New Debit Card.

<Member Name>
<Member Address>
<Member City/State/Zip>

Insured by NCUA.

Introducing your new City & County Credit Union Debit Card. We’ll be sending you a 
fresh debit card that combines an updated style with all new exclusive features and 
benefits you already enjoy. WATCH FOR IT IN YOUR MAILBOX BY MAY 22, 2019. 

WHY AM I RECEIVING A NEW DEBIT CARD?
Although January 1, 2019 marked the legal date of the collaborative merger of Mill City and City & County Credit 
Union, the transition of your accounts – including your debit card – won’t happen until system conversion scheduled 
for June 1, 2019.  Although this card will replace your current Mill City debit card, you need to continue using your 
existing Mill City debit card until 7am on Monday, June 3.

WHAT TO EXPECT
•	� ACTIVATE & SET YOUR PIN
	� Immediately upon receiving your new card activate and set your pin, do not begin using your City & County  

debit card until 7am on Monday, June 3.
•	� NEW CARD NUMBER
	� Provide your new debit card number to anyone that you send/receive money from so they can update their records.   
•	� �DIGITAL WALLET
	� On June 3, delete yourMill City debit card and add your new City & County debit card to any digital wallets  

you have set up.
•	� ATM ACCESS
	� Enjoy continued access to over 100,000 fee-free ATMs and merchants nationwide.

QUESTIONS?
We’re here to help.  From our member experience teams to our live online help, we’re here to answer your questions.
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(800) 284-6328


